’ NEW YORK STATE SENATOR

>

Revised Bi-Partisan Operating Agreement and Letter

MALCOLM A. SMITH  June 16, 2009

Attached please find a letter from Senators Smith and Sampson and a revised proposal for a
Bipartisan Operating Agreement for the New York State Senate, effective until 11:59pm on

Monday, June 22, unless otherwise extended by the parties.



